
 
 

April 18, 2016 
 

President’s Message 
 
  
Dear Members of the College Community: 
 
The College of Staten Island is proud to support the City-wide initiative “Car Free NYC” on April 22, 2016. 
  
In celebration of Earth Day 2016, we encourage all students, faculty, and staff who drive to campus to 
carpool to conserve resources and ease commuting stress. This could involve carpooling with neighbors, 
classmates, or officemates.   
  
It could also include registering for NYC’s 511NY Rideshare program to leverage their comprehensive 
database to help match nearby travelers and trip takers with each other, making travel to campus 
quicker and easier. 
  
Visit www.csi.cuny.edu/commuterlink today to register and learn more about the time and money-
saving benefits of carpooling.  
 
If you prefer, please take a break from behind the wheel to ride an MTA bus, bicycle, or walk to campus. 
  
Together, we will help to reduce air and noise pollution, and possibly make new friends. 
  
 
Sincerely, 

   
William J. Fritz, PhD 
President 

http://www.csi.cuny.edu/commuterlink

